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2019-2020 School Year Calendar  
 

The 2019-2020 School Year Calendar is now available. The school year calendar information provides parents 

with important dates, such as PD Days, holidays and parent-teacher conferences. The calendar has been posted 

on our website and can be accessed by visiting Calendar 19-20. Parents can download a PDF version or view it 

from our website on-line.   

  

Prophet’s Birthday Holiday 
 

Based on the information issued by the Civil Service 

Commission, BIS will be closed on Thursday 22nd of 

November 2018 for Prophet’s Birthday Holiday. 
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2nd Session for After-School Clubs begin   
 
 

A very warm welcome back to our after-school clubs students.           

It’s been great to see lots of new students from Middle School last 

week in our clubs. In accordance to school cancelations last week due 

to inclement weather Elementary School students will begin today and 

the registration have been extended until Wednesday, 21st November. 

Visit our website for more information or contact Mr. Ali Williamson, 

Athletics and Activities Coordinator ali.williamson@bis.edu.kw.        

Click here to get the registration form.      

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

           

 

Field Trips  
 

Due to inclement weather and for the safety of our 

students, please be advised that the field trips that were 

postponed will be re-scheduled and we will inform you 

with the new dates.  

 

Reading Month at BIS 
It was lovely to see so many parents attending our 
reading session. Parents can still come and read for 
their children, please contact the librarian, Ms. Dema, 
dema.omar@bis.edu.kw. Thank you for coming.  

Dates to Remember 
 

 

November  21: Last day to sign up for the 2nd session for  
ES of after-school clubs. 

 

November  22:  Prophet’s Birthday Holiday.  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 Winter Uniform  
 

As the days get colder, please dress your child 
appropriately with the weather. Please ensure the 
correct uniform is worn by your child.   
 

RunKuwait New Date 
 

We are pleased to announce that RunKuwait will be held 
on December 15th, 2018, please keep your bib number 
with you for the race.  
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